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Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                                             7th January, 2022 

Cancellation of Open Day and Continuation of Extra-curricular Activities 

Due to the repeated outbreak of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Education Bureau advises 

against schools holding large scale activities. As such, the Open Day originally scheduled to be 

held on Saturday, 8th January, 2022 will be cancelled. Extracurricular activities will continue as 

usual, details are as follows: 

Time Activity Name 

9:00 - 10:00 District-based Magic Class 

9:00 - 10:00 Dodgebee 

9:00 - 11:00 Scouts 

10:00 - 11:00 District-based Decoupage Collage Class 

10:00 - 11:00 District-based Ukulele Class 

10:00 - 11:00 Taekwondo 

10:00 - 11:00 Balloon Twisting 

10:00 - 11:00 Violin (Junior Primary) 

10:00 - 12:00 Basketball School Team 

10:00 - 12:00 “Tarzan in the City” Drama Creation in Practice Project 

11:00 - 12:00 Violin (Senior Primary) 

11:00 - 12:00 Light Clay making 

11:00 - 12:00 Guzheng 

11:00 - 12:00 Hawaii Ukelele 

11:00 - 12:30 District-based Basketball Class 

11:00 - 12:30 Roller Skating 

Remarks: 1. Balance Bike Beginners Class will be suspended once due to venue issues, there will 

be a makeup class on Saturday, 22nd January. 

2. Gymnastics Beginners Class is a school sports promotion programme of the Leisure 

and Cultural Services Department. The LCSD informs that all training under the 

programme will be suspended until further notice. 

3. The Primary 1 English Drama Class is cancelled until further notice. 

 Students returning to school to participate in extracurricular activities should pay attention 

to their personal hygiene. If students develop fever or respiratory symptoms, they should not return 

to school and should seek medical attention as soon as possible. If you have any inquires, feel free 

to call 2404 5333 to contact Vice Principal Ng Mei Wah and Mr. Lau Yin San. 

 

Yours faithfully,    

                                                                                                                             Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                                                                                         Principal         

 


